
 

 

 

April 9, 2025  
 
 

RE:  2025 Watermain Relining – 28 Street East (2-3 Avenue)  
 

The City of Prince Albert Public Works Department would like to advise businesses and 
residents that 28th Street East (2-3 Avenue) is scheduled for a Capital Utility Project during the 
2025 Construction season.  
 
Project Details: 
 
The scope of the project includes the relining of 168 meters of 150mm diameter Cast Iron 
Watermain (1973) with a structural liner, bringing the main to a like new condition without the 
need to excavate the roadway along the entirety of the pipe length. The project will take 
approximately 1 month to complete, and it is anticipated that two-way traffic will be available 
on 28th Street East throughout the entirety of the project. No driveways or private crossings 
are expected to be affected during the project. Above ground water will be provided to all 
property owners at times when water cannot be provided through the watermain. 
 
Upon completion of the watermain relining on the street, any asphalt, concrete and 
landscaping repairs will be completed promptly by the City. 
 
A follow up letter will be provided two weeks prior to construction to provide additional details 
on the project, scheduling and construction zones.  For a list of projects identified for paving 
and utility replacements, please visit https://www.citypa.ca/en/parking-streets-and-
transportation/capital-projects.aspx. 
 
 
If you require further information with respect to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
Public Works at (306) 953-4884. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Evan Hastings, B.Sc., C.E., EIT  
Capital Projects Manager 
 

 

City of Prince Albert 
Public Works Department 

1084 Central Avenue 

Prince Albert, SK  S6V 7P3 

Phone: (306) 953-4884 
Fax: (306) 953-4915 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
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